
 

21-072E 
世 界 龍 岡 學 校 劉 德 容 紀 念 小 學 
LU N G  K O N G  W O R LD  FED ER A TIO N  SC H O O L L IM I TED 

L A U  T A K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                              14th December, 2021 

Day After Elections Holiday, Christmas Party and New Years Holiday 

The arrangements for the day after elections holiday, Christmas party, Christmas and New 

Years holiday are as follows: 

1. 20th December, 2021 (Monday) is the day after elections holiday, all students do not need to 

come to school. 

2. 21st December, 2021 (Tuesday) is the school’s Christmas party, the day is a valid study day, 

students must come to school.  

Arrangements for the day are as follows: 

 Local Students Cross-border Students 

Time 8:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. 9:00 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. 

Attire 

Casual Wear (advised to be mainly in 

red or green color, girls are required to 

wear long trousers for participating in 

games)/ winter PE Uniform 

 

Content 
Film Appreciation, Group Games and 

Classroom Party 
Minigames 

Remarks 

1. Due to the pandemic, there will not 

be a banquet period. Students do not 

need to bring food to school. 

2. Students need to bring their student 

ID card, and a small backpack for 

personal items such as water, tissues 

etc. 

1. 5D will be led by the class teacher 

to be conducted on the “P.5 Cross-

border students" channel. 

2. P.3, P.4 and P.6 will be led by 

Activity group teachers, the 

activity link will be posted in the 

“P.3 Cross-border students”, “P.4 

Cross-border students and “P.6 

Cross-border students” channels 

 

3. The Christmas and New Year holidays are from 22nd December, 2021 (Wednesday) to 2nd 

January, 2022 (Sunday). Total 12 days; 3rd January, 2022 (Monday) will be regular school day. 

4. Parents please supervise children to finish holiday worksheets of each subjects during the 

holiday, and submit it to class teachers on Monday, 3rd January, 2022.  

5. The school office will remain open during non-public holidays of the school holiday. Office 

hours are Monday to Friday (9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.), Saturdays (9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.), 

closed on Sunday and public holidays.  

Wish everyone Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Yours faithfully,    

                                                                                                                             Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

                                                                                                                         Principal         


